An
Bord Memorandum

Pleanala ABP-313164-22

To: Maria FitzGerald, Board Member

From: Eimear Reilly, Executive Officer

Re: ABP-312131-22 — Greater Dublin Drainage Project consisting of a new
wastewater treatment plant, sludge hub centre, orbital sewer, outfall
pipeline and regional biosolids storage facility in the townlands of
Clonshagh, Dubber and Newtown, County Fingal and Dublin City

Date: 15" November 2022

| refer to the attached private development application. Please note that the Board
received a total of 16 valid submissions from those who were invited to submit their
observations to the Board. These submissions are attached to the file in a banker’s
box and a pouch.

Please advise on whether these submissions should be circulated to the applicant.




